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March 2023 Newsletter 

School Closings: Spring Term 

The school will be closing on Wednesday 5th April, at 12 noon for the 

Easter Holidays. The school will reopen on Monday 17th April for the 

Summer Term. 

 

Congratulations to our Year 6/7 class who performed an amazing St 

Patrick’s Day assembly. They also shared their amazing talents with 

the older people in our community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

Our Year 6/7 created a beautiful Spring display in the school foyer. 

Such amazing artists. 

 

 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

 

We are hoping to have an Easter Egg Hunt on 

Tuesday 4th April. We would appreciate if you 

could send in an Easter egg with your child, we 

will then mix them up and do an Easter Egg hunt. 

Many thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Movie Night 

 

We are having a movie night on Tuesday 4th April. Children can wear 

their pyjamas or whatever they are comfortable in. Movie Night will 

begin at 6.30 p.m. Children should be collected by 8.30p.m. Cost will 

be £5 per child or £10 per family. Children do not need to bring 

anything with them (except a teddy if they wish), everything will be 

provided. 

 

 

P.E 

Eimear is back taking P.E on Tuesdays for Year 3-7,children should wear 

their P.E kit to school. 

 

Darragh McGurn along with Mrs Cullen is also taking P.E on Friday 

afternoons for Year 1-4, Bellanaleck GFC are providing this for us, we are 

very grateful for the support that the club gives us. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Super Runners  

 

Congratulations to Kate and 

Bradley who were amazing in 

the cross -country last week. 

We are super proud of both of 

them. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Matilda Superstars 
 

Well Done to Mila and 

Nieve who performed in 

Matilda in the 

Ardowen.They were 

fabulous. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.2 Assembly 

Our P.2 class showed us just how special they are at their 

fabulous assembly last month. We were so proud of them all. 

 



Tony Smith from Oakwood Bushcraft  spent the day with us and showed 

us different outdoor games and activities, as well as teaching us about 

our amazing surroundings. 



 

 

Our Bake Sale raised a grand total of £1500.Thanks very much to 

everyone who baked and sent in things for the sale and all of those 

who came and bought our goods, as well as those who contributed to 

our raffle. We really appreciate your support. The School Council are 

coming up with great ideas on how to spend the money raised to 

improve our friendship bench and its surroundings. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Neven Maguire came along to our school on Friday 3rd March. He was 

fantastic. He showed us how to prepare healthy meals, he discussed 

eating local produce and he prepared some special nibbles for us to 

eat. We had a great morning with Neven and we are so delighted 

that he came to our school and shared his wonderful knowledge and 

expertise with us. 



 

Planting with Frances 

Frances our Year Two classroom assistant is a great  

gardener, she shared her gardening skills with us and helped us to plant  

up all our window boxes and tins. 

 



The Lyric Theatre visited the school and performed a play all about 

Reducing, Reusing and Recycling. We learned a lot and it was great 

fun! 

 

 

 



Healthy Breakfast 
 

We all enjoyed a healthy 

breakfast together -we 

got to taste a variety of 

fruit and cereals. We 

were full up. It was a 

lovely morning with lots 

of eating and chatting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


